
Comment for planning application 22/01715/OUT
Application Number 22/01715/OUT

Location Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell

Proposal Erection of up to 500 dwellings with associated access, open space and infrastructure

Case Officer Linda Griffiths  
 

Organisation
Name John Clarke

Address 31 Randolph Ave

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I object to the this application on the grounds that it will have a detrimental impact on the 
town of Woodstock. The current infrastructure of the town could not cope with the addition 
of another 500 houses, which could potentially increase the population of Woodstock by 
c.2000 residents. (and no further additional school space, health or sports/leisure facilities) 
Woodstock has seen more than it's fair share of new developments and the 
character of the town is at threat of being altered irreversibly. 
I hope that CDC will reject this planning application. 
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